
Presbyterian Church of Aotearoa New Zealand  

MOSGIEL—NORTH TAIERI PRESBYTERIAN PARISH 
Jesus is Lord! 

Continuing Jesus’ Mission 

Changed Lives  -  Lived out 

We welcome you warmly to our services today, praying that all who  

gather here will be blessed by God as we worship Him together. 

Sunday 18th August 2024 

ASSEMBLY POINTS if Church buildings are evacuated in an emergency are: 

       Mosgiel—On Church Street in front of Taieri College 

       North Taieri—At the furthest away roadside gate 

Prayer Chain: Contact: Annette Littlejohn  027 615 4013   

marble.cat@xtra.co.nz   
or a message can be left with Wendy Andrews 489 5684 

Church Meetings coming up: 

Church Prayer Meetings—Wednesdays 8am & Fridays 11am in the Sinclair Room  

Session meets Wednesday evening, 28th August at 7.30pm in the Sinclair Room  

Purls & Prayers will meet Thursday 22nd August at 1.15pm in the Sunshine Room 

1st Mosgiel Boys’ Brigade meets on Tuesday nights at 6.30pm in the McKerrow 
Lounge during school terms. Contact Warwick Tomlinson  022 0600 020 Welcome to Worship at North Taieri @ 9.30am  

PREACHER: Rev Rachel Judge   ‘Flexing our Faith Muscles’  

SERVICE LEADER: Ruth-Ann Anderson        

MUSICIAN:  Philip Craigie 

BIBLE READINGS: Isaiah 40: 25-31 & 1 Corinthians 9: 24-27  

 

Welcome to Worship at Mosgiel @ 10am 

PREACHER & SERVICE LEADER: Rev Peter Bodeker   ‘Christ in Us’ 

MUSICIAN:  Kirsten Flett                    

BIBLE READER:  Lisa Wells 

BIBLE READINGS: Psalm 111 and John 6:51-58 (NLT)  

Welcome to Worship at Mosgiel @ 2pm  

LED BY : Judith Jack’s Homegroup   ‘The Apple Tree’ 

MUSICIAN:  Winifred Harrex 

HOSTS:  Judith Jack & friend  

OFFICE HOURS: 9 am to 4 pm Tues - Fri  489 6890 

MINISTER: Rev Rachel Judge 489 6890 [office]  or  027 623 6181   

 Email: rachel.judge@mosgielchurch.org.nz SESSION CLERK: Fran Short 020 4047 1493 

PARISH ADMINISTRATOR: Shona Slocombe               Email: frannie.joy.short@gmail.com 

 Email: admin@mosgielchurch.org.nz TREASURER: Ian Wells 021 298 7146       

PASTORAL VISITOR: Mary Bennett 027 297 6127       Email: treasurer@mosgielchurch.org.nz  

 Email: visitor@mosgielchurch.org.nz PRAYER CHAIN: Annette Littlejohn 027 615 4013 

CHAIR BoM : Neville Williamson 021 669 074       Email: marble.cat@xtra.co.nz                  

 Email: neville.williamson@xtra.co.nz                    or landline call to Wendy Andrews 489 5684 

BOOKINGS NT: Philip Craigie 489 4875 

 Email: windygates@actrix.co.nz 
 

 Mosgiel-North Taieri Presbyterian Church 

www.mosgielchurch.org.nz 

Sustaining Scripture:    
"The Lord bless you and keep you; 

the Lord make his face to shine upon you and be gracious to you; 
the Lord turn his face toward you 

and give you peace." 
The priestly blessing that God gave Moses to bless the Israelites, from Numbers 6: 24 - 26 

mailto:marble.cat@xtra.co.nz


SINGLES LUNCH,  Sunday 1stSeptember at 
12pm at the ‘Black Sheep’ Mosgiel restaurant 

(booking sheet on the glasshouse table) 

 

Prayer Pointers:  God delights in our prioritising praying, so let's gladden 
God's heart with our honest outpouring of praise, as we delight in God's 
constant presence with us, as we pray: 

• Honouring God above everyone and everything 

• Praising God for the joys of and wonders of God's vast creation. 

• Thanking Jesus for his sacrificial gift on the cross for our salvation.  

• Being open to the power of the Holy Spirit within us and around us.  

• Showing gratitude for our sisters and brothers in Christ, and our family, 
friends and neighbours. 

• Delighting in God's answers to our prayers - sometimes not what we 
expected, but much better for us! 

A Rocha Dunedin 

On Thursday August 29th, 7.30pm, at Leith Valley 

Church, 267 Malvern Street, we're hosting an event with Kristel van Houte, A 

Rocha National Director, and James Beck, recently appointed South Island 

resource person for Eco church, sharing stories and information about the Eco 

church project across the country - which is enjoying steady take-up, and 

facilitating conversation among us who gather about our hopes and challenges 

here in Ōtepoti Dunedin. 

Supper provided. Let Selwyn Yeoman know if you are coming   027 357 8459 

Taieri Amnesty group will meet at Peter and Lynne's home, 1 Aitken 

Place, at 7pm on Monday 19th August  

The students of Taieri College and the Mosgiel Brass Band, are combining to 

present an evening of cultural and musical entertainment at 7pm Tuesday, 

27th August at Taieri College PAC in Green Street, Mosgiel. 

 Items from: Taieri College Kapa Haka, Taieri College Choir, Taieri College Jazz 

Band, Taieri College’s Smokefree Rockquest Regional winners & Mosgiel Brass 

 Admission is a Gold coin Koha at the door 

Whānau Fun   -  25th August 4.30—6.30pm, at the Mosgiel 
Presbyterian Church with a ‘GAMES NIGHT theme’   

Everyone is most welcome.  
For more information contact Alison North 027 489 5648 

Presbyterian Support Otago Youth Grow Programme offers 
an alternative education pathway for young people, with a 
curriculum focusing on what is needed for the participants 
to become life ready and work ready. They are looking for a 

donation of a sewing machine and an overlocker. Contact Joy Davis 
on  470 0806 or 027 700 5590  or email joy.davis@psotago.org.nz  

There will be scaffolding around the church for 2-3 weeks while the dormer 
windows and doors and door frames on the church are being painted.  

Rachel will lead worship at Mossbrae at 1.15pm this 

Sunday, and is very happy to have others involved in this 

service  or present as supporters, to engage with the residents. 

Many thanks to the  members of Judith's Home group who are 
leading the 2pm service this Sunday. 
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